Burgos, Alexander N

Subject: FW: Request for Technical Changes - 14B NCAC 15A

From: Reagan, Walker <Walker.Reagan@abc.nc.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 4, 2019 6:25 PM

To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@oah.nc.gov>

Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov>; Metz, Renee <renee.metz@abc.nc.gov>; Welch, Missy
<Missy.Welch@abc.nc.gov>; Lee, Laurie <Laurie.Lee@abc.nc.gov>

Subject: RE: Request for Technical Changes - 14B NCAC 15A

Attached are the answers to the Technical Changes you requested for the Local Board Administration Rules
Amendments, together with the revised Submission for Permanent Rule for 14B NCAC 15A .1204 and the revised rules
you requested. Please note that we would like to withdraw Rule 14B NCAC 15A .1101 from further consideration by the
Rules Review Commission at this time.

Please review and give me any additional questions you might have and any additional changes you might suggest.
| will be back in the office Wednesday and Thursday this week. | plan to attend the RRC meeting on November 21st. |

will bring three copies of the revised rules and the revised Submission at that time. Thanks for your help with these
rules.
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